
Town of Hudson – Public Notice 
 

Bicentennial Parade Road Closure 

Date: Saturday, September 13, 2025 

Time: 9:30 AM – 10:30 AM 

The Town of Hudson will host its Bicentennial Parade on Saturday, September 13, 2025. To 

ensure the safety of participants and spectators, RTE 221 (Hudson Road) will be temporarily 

closed to through traffic from: 

• Hudson Community Center (2150 Hudson Road) 

• To Hudson Recreation Center (2334 Hudson Road) 

     Road Closure Time: 9:15 AM – 10:45 AM 

             Law enforcement and traffic control personnel will be on-site to assist with detours and 

ensure public safety. 

         Detour Routes: 

• Northbound: Lancaster Brook Road (Glenburn) to Route 15 

• Southbound: West Old Town Road to Route 43 

• Eastbound: Route 221 will be inaccessible from Hudson Hill/Darling Roads,(Until the 

parade has passed the intersection of Hudson Hill Road and RTR 221, Then Southbound 

access to RTE 221 will be available as well as Westbound traffic on Hudson Hill Road) 

use of either Northbound or Southbound detours will gain access to points North and 

South of the Parade Route. 

                           Emergency services access will be maintained at all times. 

We appreciate your cooperation and invite you to join us in celebrating Hudson’s 200th 

anniversary! 

For questions, please contact: 

        Bicentennial@townofhudson.me 

   (207) 327-1284 
 


